
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 28, 2010 
 
Joel Hard, Superintendent 
Lake Clark National Park & Preserve 
240 W. 5th Avenue, Room 114 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Dear Mr. Hard: 
 
The State of Alaska reviewed the Silver Salmon Creek Right-of-Way Certificate of 
Access (RWCA) Environmental Assessment (EA). The following consolidated state 
agency comments were compiled by the State’s Alaska National Interest Lands 
Conservation Act (ANILCA) Implementation Program and cover issues relative to 
ANILCA and other state interests.  Any correspondence or response pursuant to the 
federal Coastal Zone Management Act and the Alaska Coastal Management Program will 
be provided separately by the Division of Coastal and Ocean Management.   
 
We understand the Service worked closely with the private property owners to assess and 
document their right of access pursuant to ANILCA Section 1110(b) and appreciate the 
proposed action and stipulations reflect both the need to provide such access and to 
protect park resources.  We support the Service’s intention to issue the RWCA, with the 
understanding that the proposed permit stipulations in the EA are specific only to this 
right-of-way and that it will also include the following standard condition we found in 
other RWCAs issued by the Service: “This RWCA may be amended to adjust the terms 
and conditions for changed conditions, to correct oversights, or to address conditions not 
previously contemplated. Either the NPS or Holder may initiate an amendment…”   
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment.  Please contact me at (907) 269-7529 if you 
have any questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Susan E. Magee 
       ANILCA Project Coordinator 
 
  
cc:  Sally Gibert, ANILCA Program Coordinator 
        Adrienne Lindholm, NPS Alaska Region 

 

 
 
      

       ANILCA IMPLEMENTATION PROGRAM 
      Office of Project Management and Permitting 

SEAN PARNELL, Governor 

550 W. 7TH AVENUE, SUITE 1430 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 

PH: (907) 269-7529 / FAX: (907) 334-2509 
susan.magee@alaska.gov 



 

 

 


